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Pennycuff Farms 10167 New Bowling Green Road

Smiths Grove, KY 42171

August 23, 2005

Public Service Commission UG & o
211 Sower Blvd. e
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 B

Dear Public Service Commission:

| am writing in regards to the Proposed East Kentucky Power Cooperative Wilson-
Aberdeen-Morgantown Junction Transmission Project. | am a concerned citizen
whose land will be crossed by the new high tension power line that East Kentucky
Power has proposed to build to serve Warren RECC.

| strongly feel this project is unnecessary for several reasons. For starters, Warren
RECC is currently receiving power from TVA. Thus, it already has a power source
and is not in need of another one. Furthermore, this project will negatively affect
countless families, like my own, for their land and homes will be altered and likely
depreciated in value. In addition, the line is expected to pass over three historical
sites, which would interfere with the preservation of these lands.

| sincerely hope you will take into consideration the 700 families, homes, and farms
that will be affected by your decision. We deserve to be heard and have our voices
matter.

Sincerely,

Donald B. and Phyllis Pennycuff
Farmers, Landowners, and Concerned Citizens



